PUBLIC NOTICE
MASSDEP - WATER MANAGEMENT ACT PROGRAM
WATER WITHDRAWAL PERMIT APPLICATION

The Cotuit Fire District Water Department (District) has applied to the Massachusetts
Department of Environmental Protection (MassDEP) Water Management Act Program for a
permit to increase an existing registered and permitted withdrawal volume of 0.64 million
gallons per day (mgd) to 0.81 mgd (including a ten percent buffer of 0.08 mgd) of water from the
District’s existing active permitted water supply wells located within the Cape Cod watershed in
Cotuit, Massachusetts, through the year 2030. The locations of the withdrawal sources are:

Station No. 4 Station No. 5
200 Sampsons Mill Road 4963 Falmouth Road
Cotuit, MA Cotuit, MA

A copy of this application is available for review at the office of Mr. Christopher Wiseman,
Superintendent, Cotuit Fire District Water Department, P.O. Box 451, 4300 Falmouth Road,
Cotuit, MA 02635, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Written comments on the granting of a MassDEP permit of this increase in withdrawal are to be
filed within thirty (30) days of this Legal Notice, as published in the Cape Cod Times
Newspaper, on Friday, October 19, 2018. The written comments are to be submitted to Mr.
Christopher Wiseman, Superintendent, at the above address and to MassDEP Office of
Watershed Management, One Winter Street, Boston, MA 02108, Attn: Water Management.



